
ACADEMIC YEAR (2019-20) 

REPORT ON NEW STAFF INDUCTION 
 

Date: 7.6.2019  

Venue: GJB Auditorium, Mount Carmel College  

New staff induction was held on June 7, 2019 at the Golden Jubilee Auditorium. The 

session was intended to help new staff transition into the new work environment. 

Information on the College’s history, vision, and mission was provided by Dr. Suman 

Singh, Dr. P Ramesh provided an overview of the Indian educational system, Dr. Vimala  

talked about professional etiquette, class/student management skills, and general do’s and 

don’ts. The session concluded with Dr. Shantha Maria emphasizing the importance of 

professional ethics.   
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